From: Jamie Ryan [

Sent: 10 January 2019 08:49

To: Bell, Nick

Subject: 4 The Grove.

Nick, Please find attached three pics of the lime outside No 4 The Grove Highgate N6. You
kindly agreed to meet me on site to discuss various works to the trees at The Grove and
permission has been granted so thank you for that. This tree however was not applied for but
it requires either felling or reducing to the point at which the epicormic is showing. From the
point of the epicormic to the top of the tree the wood is severely decayed and the whole tree
has significant movement in it and would ask that you consider this email as a five day

notice.

Kind regards

Jamie Ryan

Treescapes
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